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Further to our discussion I enclose the query received from BBS in respect of the indicative roads and pavings 
drawings you have provided. Whilst I appreciate that you may not be able to provide all of the answers to the 
questions they raise I'm sure you are in a position to better inform BBS (and me) of the intent of the design in terms of 
levels in the key areas, particularly in respect of levels. I think it would be helpful if you could bring your roads and 
track designer to the meeting. 

We are proposing to set up a meeting between yourselves and ourselves next week based around your availability -
Monday am, Tuesday after 2pm, Wednesday am, Thursday all day, Friday outside 10 - 1 pm period. 

Steve suggested I deal direct with you on this rather than go through intermediaries. I would like to discuss the query 
in more detail with you prior to the meeting to agree what can be provided. 

Regards 

Geoff Gilbert - Project Commercial Director 
TRAM Project 

tie limited 
Verity House 
19 Haymarket Yards 
Edinburgh 
EH12 SBH 

tel 
mo 

CEC01626383 0001 


